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About

Paths International Ltd specializes in
academic content by offering high-quality
eBooks written by Chinese authors from
prestigious universities and institutions in
China. It focuses on providing in-depth
insights into China's complex transformation
process, offering clarity on recent and
ongoing changes in the country.

Paths International Ltd, founded in 2002,
aims to bridge academic content from
Asia to Europe and North America. It
provides eBooks by Chinese authors from
esteemed institutions, offering insights
into China's ongoing transformation and
showcasing expertise from within the
country.

Paths International Ltd offers eBooks by
Chinese authors from prestigious
universities, focusing on academic and
professional content from Asia. Key subjects
include China's ongoing transformation,
insights into the country's changes, and
expertise from renowned institutions,
providing a unique perspective on China's
development.
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